
 

 

2 March 2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Royal College of Surgeons of Thailand 

Selection result to Participate in 2020 Young Fellows Forum 

At the CountryPlace Centre in Kalorama, Australia 

 

Dear All candidates, 

 

According to The Royal College of Surgeons of Thailand announcement for the 

submission of candidate in order to participate in 2020 Young Fellows Forum entitled 

“Engaging leadership: the art and the science” which will be held at the CountryPlace 

Centre in Kalorama, Victoria, Australia, from Friday, 8 to Sunday, 10 May 2020 by Royal 

Australasian College of Surgeons. 

 

The selection process is completed by the Executive Committee of The Royal College of 

Surgeons of Thailand. Therefore, The Royal College of Surgeons of Thailand is pleased 

to announce the result of the selection as below: 

 

Siripuk Sawetchaikul, MD 

Pediatric surgeon 

 

The above selected candidate should be report herself to Ms. Mary Ann Johnson 

(majjam888@gmail.com), and Mr. Vinna An (vinna_an@yahoo.com.au), YFF Co-

Convenors of 2020 Young Fellows Forum within the end of March 2020 for contacting 

about accommodation, transportation and any documents required. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Paisit Siriwittayakorn, MD, FRCST 

President 

The Royal College of Surgeons of Thailand 


